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Our Value for this half-term is WISDOM 

“Blessed are those that find Wisdom” – Proverbs 3:13  

Individual Photographs 

Aperture Photography will be in school on Monday 11th October to take individual photographs of all the pupils 

(plus siblings).  Photographs will be available to purchase via their online ordering service and we have asked that 

the orders come to school for distribution in order to avoid delivery charges for families. 

Parent / Carer Consultations 

Thank you to those that have returned the appointment letter for our parent and carer consultations.  Staff will 

collate the appointments early next week so please look out for your time slot in your child’s bookbag.  If either day 

is not convenient, then you can make an appointment with your child’s class teacher through the usual channels. 

There is still time to return your appointment letter, if you haven’t already done so, and copies of the letter are 

available from the office if you need one. 

 

Mary Kay Cosmetics 

A local mum (and ex-parent) has recently started her own business selling Mary Kay Cosmetics.  She has kindly left 

some gifts bags, including a product catalogue, with the office for parents to collect if they would like and she has 

very generously offered to donate a percentage of her sales to the school.  Please pop in and pick one up. 

Christmas Shoe Box Appeal 

Once again, we will be supporting those aiming to bring a little box of joy to children who have very little this 

Christmas.  Children will be bringing a leaflet home next week explaining how the Christmas Shoeboxes work. We 

do have a limited number of pre-wrapped shoeboxes in school if anyone wants one.  Thank you. 

Dates for your Diary 

Aperture Photography in School: Monday 11th October 

Parent and Carer Consultations:  Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th October 

Harvest Festival:   Wednesday 20th October (please collect children from church at 3pm)  

End of term:    Wednesday 20th October  

Start of Term    Monday 1st November 


